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COUNCIL REPORT 

Office of the CAO 
For the May 26, 2020 Council Meeting 

 

  
DATE: May 21, 2020       
 
TO: Mayor and Council 
   
FROM: Paul Gipps, CAO 
 
RE: City of West Kelowna Reopening 
  
    

 
RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
 
THAT Council consider and resolve to direct the CAO to reopen services at the City of West 
Kelowna in a manner that meets the requirements of the Public Health Officer and WorkSafe BC 
regulations and orders around re opening.   
                          
BACKGROUND:  

 
The City is working collectively with the Ministry of Municipal Affairs, WorkSafe BC, Public Health 
Office and staff as we prepare to welcome the Public back.  The safety of the public and staff are 
paramount, we are moving cautiously to meet the guidelines, and best practices put out by the 
Province.  
 
I do not have a specific date identified to open as we have instructed our local physical barrier 
supplier to support local businesses first.  The City will continue to inform the public through a 
variety of means, as we get closer to opening our facilities in a phased approach.  Having said 
that we anticipate openings will be happening in June.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Powerpoint: Yes    No  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


